
SWMS	 Boys’	 Basketball

The	 Boys’	 Basketball	 Team	 has	 a	 great	 
start	 to	 the	 season	 with	 the	 seventh	 

grade	 team	 holding	 a	 record	 of	 2-3	 and	 

the	 eight	 grade	 being	 4-1.	 Congratulations	 

Boys!

Come	 support	 the	 Spartans	 at	 their	 

next	 home	 game	 against	 BGJHS!	 


